
 

  

 
CHICKASAW ELEMENTARY 

SCHOOL OUTREACH 
SATURDAY, AUGUST 2 

Back-to-School Bash, 9am-1pm 
See Cayman or Kristan Blount if you  

would like to get involved in this new               
outreach opportunity. 

 
CALVARY RESCUE MISSION 

AUGUST 9 
We will prepare and serve a meal to the mission resi-

dents and spend time in Worship with them.  
See Shelly Fitzgerald to get involved in this ministry.  

  
 

*Birthdays 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

31       

9a-Music Rehearsal 
10a-Sunday School 
11a-Worship 
5p-Bible Study 

CALVARY  

RESCUE MISSION 

6PM 

9a-  
10a-Sunday School 
11a-Worship & Lord’s 
Supper Celebration 
2p-Silver Creek Min. 
5p-Bible Study 

     September Birthdays 

 

*  

August  2025  

*  *
*

*  *  

*  

*  *  

      BASH 

Chickasaw Elementary 
School, 9am-1pm 

PRAYER  

DRIVE-THRU 

5PM 

8am 

9a-Music Rehearsal 
10a-Sunday School 
11a-Worship 
5p-Bible Study 

9a-Music Rehearsal 
10a-Sunday School 
11a-Worship 
5p-Bible Study 

9a-Music Rehearsal 
10a-Sunday School 
11a-Worship 
No PM Bible Study 
due to Labor Day 

PRAYER DRIVE-THRU 
AUGUST 22 @ 5PM 

Join us as we reach out to our com-
munity through prayer! See Sam or 

Cayman if you would like to get     
involved in this ministry.  

Rejoice always, pray constantly, give thanks in everything; for this is 

God’s will for you in Christ Jesus. 1 Thessalonians 5:16-18 CSB 

PRAYER 
DRIVE-THRU 



Dear TBC Family, 

August is back to school month for kids and parents. It’s also a 

time to recognize and celebrate spiritual growth and maturity in 

our lives and church. One area of growth that we will continue 

to focus on is intensifying our prayer life as individuals and as a 

church. 

I realize that many may feel challenged, sometimes even defeat-

ed, in pursuing an intense, fruitful and consistent prayer life. 

However, let me remind you that the best prayers are 

straightforward and simple as we pour out our hearts in conver-

sation with God. We don’t need to try to use religious or repeti-

tive words or special language.  

We should make prayer a joyful habit and an uncomplicated 

practice. The Bible admonishes us to prayer about everything 

and pray always or without ceasing. Remember 100% of the 

prayers you don’t pray will go unanswered! God’s grace and 

mercy are limitless and we may receive them in unexpected 

ways as we intensify our prayers. 

We are told to keep on asking, keep on seeking and keep on 

knocking. Our Lord Jesus gave us a simple model of prayer to 

follow: Adoration, Confession, Thanksgiving and Supplication. Or 

it could be summed up in this way: Our Father give us, forgive us 

and deliver us! 

May the Lord lead us and teach us 

to pray more intensely with confi-

dence and faith as we seek Him 

and His perfect will for our lives 

and church. 

Let us continue to pray together, 

Sam 

 

 

Thank you to everyone that donated to our July Food 
Drive for the Olive Branch Food Pantry!  The mission 
of the OB Food pantry is to “serve and seek the wel-
fare of the city of Olive Branch by providing supple-
mental groceries to those who are in need of assis-

tance and/or are facing a time of crisis. The heartbeat of this non-profit 
organization is to exemplify Christ in participating in the renewal pro-
cess of our city by extending grace to those in need.” 

 

Thank you and your dear church family for your wonder-
ful gift of $1350 to the Baptist Children’s Village. Your 
prayers and faithful giving are being used by God to con-
tinue your ministry of sharing the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
with children and families. 

You will be thrilled to know we recently had our first baby born at our 
recently opened Residential Family Program home. This new ministry, 
as part of our BCV Continuum of Care, ministers to single mothers and 
their children who have nowhere else to go. We are thrilled this single 
mother decide to keep her baby, and you are helping care for their 
needs. Glory to God! 

Again, I humbly thank you for your faithfulness. Please never hesitate 
to contact me if you would like to know more about all that God is do-
ing through you. May God bless you and your family of faith.  

Sincerely, Sean A. Milner, Executive Directory 

The Baptist Children’s Village 

Invite a friend and join us!  
Hometown Kitchen, 30 S College St, Byhalia, MS 38611.  

Let Sam or Cayman know if you plan to attend.  

Ask, and it will be given to 

you; seek, and you will 

find; knock, and it will be 

opened to you.  
 
Matthew 7:7 ESV 

GIVE 

SUNDAYS AT TEMPLE BAPTIST CHURCH: 
Music Rehearsal 9am—See Lisa Hall if you would like to join us.  
Bible Study 10am—Classes for all ages. 
Morning Worship 11am—You can also listen to worship onsite through 
your car radio on 87.9FM. 
Evening Bible Study 5:00pm—We do not meet for Evening Study on 
holiday weekends or during June/July. Watch your bulletin or online 
church calendar for updates. 
 

WEDNESDAY Youth Group in person 6:30pm 

                                  Prayer Meeting (in person or on Zoom ) 6:30pm  
                                   (Meeting ID: 825 2713 6471, Passcode: 145362) 
 

GIVING Supporting the work of our Lord through TBC is  

easier than ever: 

 You can continue to give onsite.  

 You can mail your donation—the mailbox is checked regularly.  

 You can give safely online using our website: TempleBaptistOB.com 
by simply clicking on the                   tab. 


